







F.A.O – Hampshire County Council Property Services, The Castle, Winchester, Hampshire, SO23 8UJ


Licence To Use Rising Main, Casbrook, Bunny Lane, Timsbury


Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to you to terminate the above named contract between BKP Waste & Recycling Ltd and Hampshire County Council first agreed on the 9th December 2016.

We stopped using the rising main in September 2021 as we have no use for it anymore. 

Please confirm to us in writing this agreement has been terminated.

Yours sincerely,

Stuart Mcnish
Director

Stuart.mcnish@bkpgroup.com
